Seatac Shuttle, LLC
dba Whidbey-Seatac Shuttle
C-1077

Steve King							September 25, 2013
Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA 98504

via E-file online

Transmittal Letter

Re: Express Run Promotional Fares

Dear Mr. King;

[bookmark: _GoBack]Attached is a promotional fare for our Express Service run between Oak Harbor and SEATAC.  This filing is per WAC 480-30-306 and 480-30-436.  This is a new service and in order to introduce it to the public we are offering a promotional fare.  Since the promotional fare period is less than 30 days it will have no significant effect on overall revenue or revenue that would have been generated by the current fare.



Thank you,


John Solin		360-679-4003		john@setacshuttle.com
Mike Lauver		360-679-4003		mike@seatacshuttle.com
Owners

Attachment









P.O. Box 2895  Oak Harbor, WA 98277
